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8  th   repatriation of stranded Indian nationals from Brunei to India   
via      a Royal Brunei Chartered Flight on 30  th   December, 2020  

Today morning at 0930 hours, High Commission of India in Brunei Darussalam, in
coordination with the Indian Associations in Bandar Seri Begawan and in Kuala Belait
respectively  and  other  regional  Indian  organizations  in  Brunei,  arranged  for  the  8th

repatriation flight with 140 passengers operated by Royal Brunei Airlines from Brunei to
Coimbatore, Tamil Nadu, India.



2. This  was  second  such  chartered  flight  in  the  month  of  December  with  an
objective to assist the maximum number of Indian nationals to reach their respective
destinations in India so that they could be with their near and dear ones prior to the
start of the New Year.



3. The first chartered flight by Royal Brunei Airlines was sent on 3 rd July 2020 from
Brunei to Coimbatore and since then a total of 1107 stranded Indian nationals have
been repatriated by such flights.



4. High Commissioner H.E. Mr. Ajaneesh Kumar along with other officials from the
High Commission were present at the airport to see off the departing passengers.
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Brunei Darussalam, 30th December, 2020


